Pamela Trokanski Dance Workshop
2025 Annual Student Concert Information and Registration form

ALL REHEARSALS & PERFORMANCES HELD AT:
Richard Brunelle Performance Hall, 315 14" Street, Davis (at Davis High School)

We have rented the theater from June 4 through 7
The schedule of rehearsals & performances will be decided closer to the event

Please remember that dancers’ call is a minimum of 1 hour before curtain!

IN ORDER TO PARTICIPATE, STUDENTS MUST BE AVAILABLE
FOR ALL REHEARSALS AND ALL PERFORMANCES

Dear Students and Parents:

10.

11.

THIS IS A LOT OF INFORMATION, SO PLEASE READ THIS ENTIRE FORM BEFORE FILLING IT OUT.
WE ALSO RECOMMEND KEEPING THIS FORM FOR FUTURE REFERENCE.

In addition to the non-refundable $75 student concert fee (which includes a T-shirt and a downloadable
concert link), all participants must commit to being registered tuition students from the Winter Session
through Spring Il Session (ending Saturday, June 14). Students using dance cards or doing paid singles are not
eligible for participation. Please remember that Spring Il tuition payments are due no later than Saturday, May
3 in order to maintain eligibility to perform. Participants will also be responsible for costume fees (see below).

Students must attend class regularly since the performance choreography will be learned during class. Each
teacher has the right to cancel a student’s concert participation due to multiple absences or behavioral issues.

If a student commits to being in the student concert for a specific class and then transfers to a different class,
we cannot guarantee that they will still be eligible to participate in the Student Concert.

Time commitment: We have rented the theater for Wed, June 4 through Sat, June 7. While we will release the
rehearsal schedule as it gets closer, please save all 4 dates on your calendar. In the 4 days, we will have each
performing class come in to tech & block their piece on the stage (Wed, 6/4 & Thurs, 6/5), then all groups will
participate in the Dress Rehearsal (Fri, 6/6), and we will have 2 performances (Sat, 6/7) This is all dependent on
how many participating groups we have signed up at the end of the registration period in January.

Parent Participation: Each Pre and Youth class will require a Group Parent who will act as a liaison between the
teacher and the rest of the parents in the group. This person will be responsible for coordinating 2 things:
Costumes (depending on the teacher’s vision, communicating with the other parents in selecting and/or ordering),
and Backstage Supervision (all Pre classes need 2, and all Youth classes need 1 Parent Supervisor(s) for the
Dress Rehearsal and for each Performance).

Costumes: Students will need to have a costume made or purchased. These will be kept as simple and
inexpensive as possible. Once you commit to participate, you are responsible for the cost of the costume.

Personal videotaping and/or photography will be permitted ONLY DURING THE DRESS REHEARSAL,
and for the dancers’ safety, FLASH PHOTOGRAPHY IS NOT PERMITTED AT ANY TIME.

The PTDW will be videotaping, and each participating dancer will receive a downloadable link.
Parents/dancers are welcome to take pictures outside after their group finishes performing.

People recording or taking photos during the performance will be asked to leave the theater.

Tickets will be required to see the show. This is how we pay for the theater rental costs (no profit is made on this
show). DUE TO THE CONFUSION IT CAN CAUSE, WE DO NOT REFUND OR EXCHANGE TICKETS.
THEREFORE, PLEASE MAKE SURE THAT YOU DOUBLE-CHECK YOUR TICKETS AT THE TIME OF
PURCHASE. For students in the first half of the show only, discount tickets are available for the second half, but
please bring a change of clothes as dancers in costume will not be permitted to sit in the audience.

During dress rehearsal only: participating students in the second half of the show will have the opportunity to see
the first half of the show. Youth and Pre students must be supervised by an adult. In addition, students in the first
half that have finished their piece may also watch the remainder of the rehearsal, as long as they are supervised.
Parents should plan to see the show on a day when they have no backstage responsibilities.

During the performances, please stay in the wings only as long as necessary. Other than dancers waiting to
perform, the only people allowed in the wings backstage are: 1) Stage Manager, 2) Teachers, and 3) Supervising
parent(s) who help the children leave the stage area once their piece is finished. Groups are not allowed to stay
and watch the next dance from the wings. And please, no phones or bags/purses in backstage area.

We will have a contest (open to participating dancers only) to choose the design for this year’'s T-shirt. Please look
for info in March.

The DEADLINE for registering for the Student Concert is SATURDAY, January 25.
To register, please complete and return the attached registration form with the $75 fee.

Please read this info carefully, and understand that by registering, you are agreeing that you have read, understand,
and will follow the guidelines listed here, especially keeping the entire week and weekend open.

We will be sending out additional info, such as the Concert Week Rehearsal/Performance Schedule, as it develops.

Thank you! We know that it sounds like a lot of rules, but the goal is to have a positive performing experience and a
good time, while staying safe. We look forward to seeing you on stage!

Please save this form for future reference, and please look for additional info as it comes out.



